Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

a member of the dtic group

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

DUE TO A LACK OF WATER, CIPC SELF SERVICE CENTRE PRETORIA
(ARCADIA) IS CLOSED.

Dear Customers
Please be advised that the CIPC Services Center Pretoria Office is currently
closed to the public and will reopen as soon as water supply is restored.

Please use the Enquiry system (https://enquiries.cipc.co.za) eservices, new
eservices and social Media Platforms in the meantime.

Web Services: www.cipc.co.za and www.bizportal.qov.za

Call Centre Number: 0860 100 2472

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.

s Sincerely

. Rory Volley
Commissioner, CIPC
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